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To Whom it May Concern: Oregon’s vote by mail system is a model for other states 

to follow. It allows the voters to make informed choices without having to worry about 

transportation costs, childcare costs, or the costs of time off from work required in 

order to vote in person. It has allowed our state to consistently have one of the 

highest voter turnouts in the country. This bill is nothing more than a disingenuous 

attempt to reduce access to voting by citizens who have the right to vote. I oppose 

this bill in the strongest terms possible.  


